
 
August 4, 2020 
 
REOPENING PLAN - https://www.onboces.org/domain/201 
 
Above is the link to the reopening plan ONBOCES created. The BOCESTA's executive team has 
reviewed this plan and have outlined several concerns and lack of detailed information 
regarding reopening. We are seeking additional input in the survey below. Please take a few 
minutes to complete the survey.   
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeJOQJFmPtjKELQ4IADItJA-r86DAbUctLhwu-
r42Fe-f6VMQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
As September approaches, please keep in mind the travel bands. Here is a website that you can 
use to see the most up to date information.  https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/covid-19-travel-
advisory 
 
Deborah Hillburn 
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